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As a citizen of oregon I feel the surplus kicker tax should go back to the citizens, not 

be kept as this bill is proposing. We are tax burdened in oregon greatly compared to 

other states & if there money collected and not used, why not reduce the taxes first?  

We as citizens are owed this money.  


